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It is time to repeal Measure 110.  Our state is in serious trouble.  Portland which was 

once such a beautiful and safe city is now a war zone.   I was so proud to live here.  

The toll measure 110 has taken is completely obvious to everyone in and out of state.  

I personally don’t think HB 4002 goes far enough but we must do something and I 

support it. 

Thank you for reading, 

Susan Nicholson  


